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Jon’s passion for Astronomy















Serving the Chapter as its Observing Supervisor from 2008 – 2010

Presenting some great Presentations as well as the

Monthly Observing 101







His dedication to restore the Chapter’s Telescopes
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His effort to reach out to anyone who showed an interest in Astronomy





But this is how I remember Jon the most:

Reaching out to younger children and students and trying to

Get their interest in Astronomy







So today we are happy that we can remember Jon by

officially dedicating the Charlie Elliott Observing field as:

The Jon Wood Astronomy Field


